Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.604.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
February 3, 2015

Peter M. Daigle

Gerrior Lane Trust

1550 Falmouth Road #10
Centerville, MA 02632

Re: 268-1 & Additional Lots-GR-13-Sub (Gerrior Lane Trust) Request by applicant to present a
Section 9.6 application for Special Permit for construction in the wetland buffer, subdivide and
create 10 Lots, construct approximately 990 LF of roadway, a shared driveway and realign a
portion of Saint Matthews Drive located on Gerrior Lane & Saint Matthews Drive, in the
General Residential (GR) Zoning District. By Michael Sievert, P.E., Engineering, P.C.; 5
Railroad Street; Newmarket, NH 03857

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its February, 2015 meeting CONTINUED
to the March 3, 2015 meeting the application referenced above.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely, y

Marcia J. Gasses
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

)

ce: Michael Sievert, P.E. MJS Engineering
File



